Class of 2018 Project Graduation

Dear Parents of the Class of 2018:

Traditionally the Senior Class at Hampden Academy holds a drug and alcohol free Project Graduation party that takes place the evening of graduation and is open to all graduating seniors. The anticipated cost of the 2018 Project Graduation is \$120.00 per student. In addition to the Project Graduation party, the money will cover expenses related graduation, refreshments at the final marching practice, t-shirts for all seniors, and busses for the whitewater rafting trip.

We have sent this letter out just a few times before this one and have had some response. We will send out one more mailing early in 2018. Our goal is that between the family contributions and our planned fund raising events that we will be able to raise the needed funds.

Please complete the form below, detach and send with your contribution. Checks should be made payable to "Project Graduation 2018". An account at Hampden Academy has been set up for the collected funds.

Thank you for your support. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of us. Like us on Facebook at "Hampden Academy Class of 2018" to keep up to date on our progress and activities.

Sincerely,

Jamie Roy email: jaslc@roadrunner.com cell: 207 356 6024

Julie Ricker cell: 207 951 7786

CHECKS PAYABLE TO: PROJECT GRADUATION 2018

MAIL TO: Julie Ricker
61 Constitution Ave
Hampden ME 04444

Student Name:
Parent Contact:
Address:

Email (for easier correspondence):

Amount paid: _____ Date: ____ Check Number: _____

Preferred phone number(s):